Kuwaa Mission Prayer Letter — November, 2010

OH, GIVE THANKS TO THE
LORD, FOR HE IS GOOD!
FOR HIS MERCY ENDURES
FOREVER. I CHR. 16:34

What are you thankful for this Thanksgiving Season?

The Kuwaa people of Liberia, West Africa, are thankful that this year we have been able to
build clean freshwater wells in 2 villages, repair existing wells in 3 other villages, and provide
portable water filters for all 16 villages in the Kuwaa chiefdom. For this needed
improvement in their health and physical well-being, they thank you and say,

“Mu mama, Ngala!” (Thank you, God!)

In January and February, volunteers Stan Olsen and Cindy Watkins Ellis will return to
Liberia to build more village wells and begin construction of a medical clinic for the Kuwaa.
Thank you for your prayers and gracious financial support of the Kuwaa Mission.

For information about the various Mission projects available for your Church, School,
Sunday School, or Church Groups, please check out our website: www.kuwaamission.org

Happy Thanksgiving from the Kuwaa Mission Board of Directors



